
           
 

PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS NOTICE #3 
47 Maria Street, Acton 

June 13, 2024 
 
 
TO THE RESIDENT OR OCCUPIER 
 
Support House is undertaking the construction of a new 12-unit building at 47 Maria 
Street, Acton. 
 
As part of our good neighbour policy and our Public Communications Plan, we wish to 
advise you of construction activities that will be taking place in the neighbourhood while 
we construct the new building. 
 
UPCOMING ACTIVITIES WITHIN THE NEXT TWO (2) WEEKS ARE: 
 

1. Continue scrubbing and preparation of the site. 
2. Excavation and grading of the site. 
3. Initiate installation of pad for shoring. 
4. Installation of trailer on site. 

 
Work will occur Monday-Friday from 7am-4:30pm as permitted by the Town of Halton 
Hills.  
 
Please expect increased equipment & vehicle activity at the site. Please be alert for extra 
vehicles and traffic in the area. 

 
IN CASE OF CONCERNS WITH SITE ACTIVITIES the following companies may be 
contacted to assist with resolving the matter: 
 
General Contractor: Schilthuis Construction Inc. 

Attention: Site Superintendent – 905-577-5223 
 
Prime Consultant:  Invizij Architects  

Attention: Bryce Stonehouse – 905-525-9000 x 231  
 

Town of Halton Hills:       Building Services - 905-873-2600 
 
Please visit our website at https://supporthouse.ca/resources/housing-redevelopment/ for 
project information & updates.  
 

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY (Fire, Flood, Accident) PLEASE CALL 911 

https://supporthouse.ca/resources/housing-redevelopment/



